Columbus Garden Club Meeting
St. Paul Lutheran Church-Wednesday December 13, 2023
Christmas Party

Janet Johnson welcomed members and guests to our annual Christmas party.

Members socialized while others bid on items for the silent auction and
mistletoe bags.

Around 11:30, a delicious lunch was served. Board members bought the ham
and pork loin, while members brought the sides and desserts. At 12:30 Janet
Johnson made an announcement to close the silent auction and mistletoe
bags.

At 1:00-Patti Schindler announced the silent auction winners and members
paid Patti for the items. Velma called out the winners of the mistletoe bags
and runners took the items to the members.

Our special guest was Santa Claus David Wyman. Members took pictures with
Santa. Fun was had by all.
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